

South Buffalo Charter School 154 South Ogden Street, Buffalo, New York 14210 (716) 826 - 7213 (Fax) 826 - 7168



100th Day Dress Down Information

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Friday, February 14th, SBCS will be celebrating the 100th day of school! As part of the celebration, students in Kindergarten through 4th grade (K-4) have the opportunity to dress as if they are 100 years old. However, we would like to clarify the following:

- K-4 students must fully dress as a 100-year-old to participate. This means they should come to school dressed in attire that reflects the appearance of someone who is 100 years old (think of dressing in age-appropriate clothing like glasses, wigs, or canes).
- All SBCS students (K-8) may also wear a red top with uniform bottoms on this day as part of the celebration.

If students are not dressed in either of the options above, they need to be in their school uniform or we will need to call home for a change of clothes. Thank you for your understanding and support as we make this a fun and memorable day for our students!

Best regards,

The 100th Day Committee